SOUTHWEST WARREN COUNTY MUNICIPAL AUTHORITY 129 MAIN STREET TIDOIUTE, PA 16351

Telephone 814-484-7424 Website: www.tboro@tidioute.org

Fax 814-484-7412 Email: <u>tboro@tidioute.org</u>

January 20, 2022

Dear Customer,

This letter is to notify you of a price increase on all Tidioute public utility accounts. Effective February 1st, 2022, a ten dollar per month "facility improvement fee" will be added to your bill. This fee is being imposed to cover costs for improvements being made to the water filtration plant, replace outdated equipment, and to ensure the quality of our drinking water. These upgrades are necessary in order to stay compliant with government standards.

We know a price increase is a hardship for most and only do so as a last resort. We thank you for your understanding as we strive to improve our facilities and infrastructure. For more information or if you have questions, please call the Borough Office at the above number.

Sincerely,

Steven Morrison, Chairman Southwest Warren County Municipal Authority